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Inglewood Residents: 

 

Consolidated Disposal Service (CDS), a Republic Services Company, is proud to be the waste and 

recycling provider in the City of Inglewood.  Our commitment to the communities that we service 

means that we want to be more than a service provider of choice; CDS wants to be an employer of 

choice as well. 

If you are looking for a rewarding career experience, consider bringing your knowledge, skills and 

abilities to Consolidated.  Not only do we have opportunities for drivers, CDS has various positions 

available in different areas within the company including accounting, customer service, sales, 

maintenance, and heavy equipment operations and at many different locations around Los Angeles, 

Orange and San Bernardino Counties. 

Are you seeking a career as a driver? Consolidated is able to help. As the recipient of a $584,000 grant 

from California’s Employer Training Panel, Consolidated is committed to hiring 17 new drivers through 

our new, innovative driver training program.  Through this program, candidates will be trained to 

receive their Class B Commercial Drivers’ License.  Upon receipt, successful candidates will be hired as 

a driver at one of our local hauling facilities.  Qualified candidates must have a clean driving record 

with no more than two (2) points in the past two years, the ability to meet all Department of 

Transportation requirements and experience interfacing with customers. 

Want a career in customer service or in one of our administrative support positions?  CDS in  

partnership with Randstand Staffing; a company dedicated to training and providing information for 

available temporary positions stands ready to assist.  We can help you sign up and get placed on a list 

to be contacted for openings as they become available. 

Interested candidates are encouraged to apply online at www.republicservices/careers.  In addition, 

Human Resource professionals are available at CDS’s local Inglewood office, located at 110 S. La Brea 

Avenue, 2nd Floor every Monday from 12:00 Noon to 5:00 PM.  We are more than happy to have 

conversations with you about openings for which you may have an interest. 

Again, our goal is not to just be a service provider of choice, but also an employer of choice and we 

look forward to helping you find a rich, rewarding career experience within our organization. 

Sincerely, 

Terri F. Boatman 

Terri F. Boatman 

Area HR Sr. Manager 

http://www.republicservices/careers

